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Midlothian Council Conservative Group

Midlothian Council sends its best wishes to the Royal Highland Fusiliers
2nd battalion Royal Regiment of Scotland based at Glencorse Barracks
in Penicuik, for their forthcoming deployments to Cyprus, Iraq and South
Sudan and a safe return home for all personnel. We extend our wishes
to the families left behind and offer our support whenever possible.
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